From:

Sent: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 9:32 PM

To: Community Support and Services Committee **Subject:** Stop an extension of the Emergency Provisions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary

Purpose of the email:

I object to an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st October 2022). I DO NOT want this to continue.

Provide Evidence:

The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data.

Personal impact:

I lost my job and cannot be employed in any of the fields I am qualified in. (Teaching, hospitality and music industry). The mandate should never have been imposed.

Kind regards,

Simon Geeves